



About

An eSafety expert from the Office of the Children's eSafety Commissioner will be delivering a FREE workshop on how you can help keep young people safe online.

For more information visit esafety.gov.au.



Learn how

- young people are using social media and technology
- to make a complaint about child cyberbullying
- * we can help remove serious cyberbullying material.



When

*Monday 30th October 6:00-8:00pm, Bradshaw Primary School.

- * Tuesday 31st October 6:00-8:00pm, Centralian Middle School.
 - *Registrations:

Relationships Australia 89 504100



Commit to your child's **online safety**



Children are exposed to online content in their preschool years. Behaviours like cyberbullying begin at primary school. Peer pressure can cause poor online decisions for many teenagers.



Hear from the Office of the eSafety Commissioner on empowering young people, parents and carers to manage online issues.

•)) Commit to your child's online safety by attending this presentation from one of Australia's leading online safety experts.

eSafety is important for every child from ages 1 to 18

Learn how to:

- Reduce accidental exposure to inappropriate content
- Initiate conversations about online stranger danger
- Identify age appropriate apps and websites

1-7



- Deal with online stranger contact
- Have a conversation about online issues including cyberbullying
- Manage apps and privacy settings
- Support your child using online safety resources

8-12



- Report serious cyberbullying and image based abuse
- Manage screen time and excessive use
- Have a conversation with your child about their online brand

13-18



30th odober 6,00-8:00pm, Brodhau 31st odober, 6,00-8:00pm, Centralian Fiddle School

Date:

Time:

Venue: